
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                   10th March 2021       

Dear Parents,  

 

We are currently making preparations for another set of class packs for our Primary 6 

class for up until the Easter holidays, should they be required. As things currently stand 

we have had no indication that pupils will be back in school before the Easter holidays, 

but should that be the case we will very much look forward to welcoming our Primary 6 

class back to school. 

 

In preparation for these packs, we are very aware that, in normal circumstances, 

thoughts would be turning to the transfer procedure in Primary 7. Again no update is 

available in this regard.  However, we are preparing additional materials for any pupil 

who may wish to do additional revision type work over the next few weeks. These 

additional packs will contain materials to help prepare the pupils for future practice 

papers and are targeted only at those considering taking part in the transfer test.  
 

We must stress that any additional work given will be in addition to the current P6 work 

schedule and it is the responsibility of each pupil to complete that additional work after 

completing the normal P6 daily work schedule.  

 

If you feel your child would benefit from the additional work pack, please contact Miss 

Green at kgreen727@c2kni.net by 12.00pm Friday 12th March 2021 to allow us to 

prepare this pack for collection on Monday 22nd March 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Gilchrist 

Principal 
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